SALTFORD STATION CAMPAIGN LETTER WRITING GUIDANCE        (updated April 2012)
As our station campaign maintains its momentum following the successful petition in November 2011 and representations by members of the Campaign team to key individuals and organisations, letters written in support of the re-opening of Saltford station from individual members of our community can still add value to the campaign by demonstrating the level of support. Our multi-pronged approach means that increasingly more organisations and key decision makers know about the campaign and keep it in the forefront of their minds when discussing and planning transport policy.

We need you to write several short letters stating WHY you want Saltford Station to be re-opened.  All it needs to be is:
· Preferably handwritten - this has much more emphasis than a typed letter
· 3-4 lines long (or longer if you wish!)
· Make it personal - what is your motivation to see the station re-opened? Suggestions we have heard have been along the lines of “much easier & quicker commute to Bath, Bristol and beyond; Saltford more accessible for family/friends to visit; young people who can’t afford a car, etc”. The more personal the better!
Please get friends/family involved in letter writing too - if they have a reason to want the station then get them to write too!
Who do I need to send my letter(s) to?
Short letters of support to local newspapers:-

Bristol Evening Post: Write to Letters to the Editor, Bristol Evening Post, Temple Way, Bristol BS99 7HD or email epletters@bepp.co.uk
Bath Chronicle:  Write to Letters to The Editor, Bath Chronicle, James Street West, Bath, BA1 2DA or email letters@bathchron.co.uk
The Week in : Letters to The Editor, The Week in, Keynsham and Saltford Times Ltd, 8, Temple Court, Keynsham, Bristol BS31 1HA or email admin@theweekin.co.uk
There are 4 key stakeholders where it helps the campaign if they receive letters showing the level of community support for our station: 

· Network Rail, Community Relations, 6th Floor, Western House, Swindon SN1 1BD
· The Projects and Planning Director, First Great Western, Freepost SWB40576, Plymouth PL4 6ZZ
· Jacob Rees-Mogg M.P. House of Commons, Westminster, London SW1A 0AA
· Cllr. Roger Symonds, Cabinet member for Transport, Bath and North East Somerset Council, The Guildhall, Bath BA1 5AW
If you have any questions about the campaign please do not hesitate to contact us.
Many thanks for your continued support, 
Saltford Station Campaign Group
